
  
 

St. Mark’s Anglican Church 

“The Friendly Church” 
 

 
 

  Rector: The Rev. Robert Cooke  

Phone:        (709) 726-3213 (Church)      

            (709) 743-7804 (Cell phone) 

 

Associate Priest: The Rev. Mark Nichols 

Phone:       (709) 726-3213 (Church)      

           (709) 764-0172 (Cell phone) 

 

  Priest: The Rev. Dr. Alex Faseruk 

   

Mission Statement 

Living to the glory of God 

 

Please remember that St. Mark’s is a scent-free and peanut-

free church to enable everyone to worship and enjoy 

fellowship comfortably. 
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St. Mark’s Church – St. John’s, Newfoundland 
June 18, 2017 

 
Today’s bulletin is given 

to the glory of God 
in loving memory of Ralph Tucker 

on the ninth anniversary of his death 
from wife, Donna; children, Chanelle, Steven and Michael; 

and grandchildren Damien, Leiland, Jaelynn & Emma 
 
SERVICES FOR THIS WEEKEND:               June 18 
Sunday – 8:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist 
Sunday – 10:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist 
 
EUCHARISTIC ASSISTANTS FOR THIS WEEKEND: June 18 
Sunday – 8:30 a.m. Glen Roebothan 
Sunday – 10:30 a.m. Tomas Shea, Violet Drover 
 
GIFT BEARERS FOR THIS SUNDAY:   June 18 
To Be Announced 
 
AUDIO TECHNICIAN FOR THIS SUNDAY:  June 18 
Dennis Peters 
 
USHERS FOR THIS SUNDAY:    June 18 
Team 5 – Captain: Todd Janes 
 
SERVICES FOR NEXT WEEKEND:              June 25 
Sunday – 8:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist 
Sunday – 10:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist 
 
EUCHARISTIC ASSISTANTS FOR NEXT WEEKEND: June 25 
Sunday – 8:30 a.m. Carol Penney 
Sunday – 10:30 a.m. Clarence Randell, Marion Jeans  
 
AUDIO TECHNICIAN FOR NEXT SUNDAY:  June 25 
Robin Peters 
 



USHERS FOR NEXT SUNDAY:    June 25 
Team 6 – Captain: Herb Pack 
 
 
EVENTS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday, June 19 
 7:30 p.m.  Pub Theology 
 
Wednesday, June 21 
 10:00 a.m. ANC Moms & Tots Group 
 
Friday, June 23 
 9:00 a.m.  Jack & Jill Preschool Closing Concert 
 
 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
Beginning on Tuesday, May 23, the church office hours will move to 
the summer schedule.  The office will be open Monday – Friday from 
9:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. and 1:30 – 3:30 p.m.  Regular hours will resume 
after the Labour Day holiday in September. 
 
E-GIVING REMINDER 
‘Tis the season of banquets, barbecues and potlucks as we head into 
the summer months.  Most of our parish events are over and groups 
are winding down after another year of ministry and fellowship.  Our 
schedule gets a little lighter and the great congregational shift starts 
as people head to cabins, campgrounds, outports and gravel pits all 
around our beautiful island.  However, the work and ministry of the 
church doesn’t stop over the summer and I always like to remind 
everyone to not forget their financial support of the church over the 
summer months.  One easy way to do this is E-giving via direct debit, 
Visa or MasterCard, Canada Helps or e-transfer.  If you would like 
more information please contact the office. 
 
CHURCH OFFICE DOOR 
Many people have found it difficult to open our outside office door so 
we have had it modified to open on its own.  Just ring the doorbell as 
usual and we will open the door for you.  Please step back to allow the 
door to open! 



VIRGINIA PARK SCHOOL BREAKFAST PROGRAM 
Thank you to all who helped out with the Virginia Park School 
Breakfast Program.  We had an excellent response and received help 
from people who made muffins and also helped serve the breakfast.  
Thanks again.  Your help has been very much appreciated.  
 
PUB THEOLOGY 
Last call!! Join us for our last Pub Theology before we break for the 
summer for some great conversation on theology.  It will take place on 
Monday, June 19, at 7:30 p.m. at The Local on Torbay Road. 
 
PARISH CYCLE OF PRAYER 
Lurlene Chippett     Sandra Chislett 
Kevin Chubbs & Yvonne Hollohan Adam & Shelly Churchill 
June Churchill King & Art King   Joseph & Judy Clancey 
Sadie Clarke      Calvin & Marlene Cluett 
Ramona Cole      Baxter Coles 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



FATHER’S DAY MEMORIALS 
 

 
Donations to the Flower Fund have been given 

to the glory of God 
in loving memory of: 

 
Mark Hammond     From daughter, Barbara McCutcheon 

 
 

Donations to the Building Fund have been given 
to the glory of God 

in loving memory of: 
 
Douglas Bartlett    From Rosalind Bartlett & family 
 
Father & Grandfather,    From Beverly, Darrell, Kayla & Stephen 
Russell Gruchy     Ellis 
 
 

Donations to the Discretionary Fund have been given 
to the glory of God 

in loving memory of: 
 
Murray Evans     From Stella Evans, David Evans & 
       Janine Evans 
 


